
Request for information under Freedom of Information Act 2000 
 
Dear Doncaster & Bassetlaw Hospitals NHS FT 
 
Please answer the following questions: 
 
1. Are the Fire Dampers currently on contract for the inspection and maintenance? Yes 
 
2. If yes, please confirm the following: 
- Due date for contract end 
- Actual contract spend The contract ends in 2027. Values are commercially sensitive so will not be 

disclosed. 
 
3. What route to market used to obtain these services (a) open tender (b) framework - if yes, which 

one? The supplier was selected on a combination of being the best value and also the OEM of the 
majority of systems we have on site with benefits in parts supply, equipment knowledge and ease of 
handling warranty issues. 

 
4. Are the fire dampers currently maintained by an external contractor? If yes, please provide which 

contractor? Swegon. 
 
5. Finally, please advise names and contact details of any individuals (outside of procurement) 

responsible for this contract including your Estates Manager (b) Health & Safety Compliance 
Manager (c) Fire Officer? Estates manager responsible is Matthew Edwards, 
matthew.edwards20@nhs.net. 

 
I would be grateful if you would acknowledge receipt of this request and I look forward to receiving your 
full response within 20 working days. 
 
With kind regards. 
Gareth Davies 
 

 

 

 

 


